
Dear Customer,

Thank you for your patience. We are delighted to let you know that we have successfully 
integrated Noor Bank into the DIB ecosystem. All our banking services have been restored and 
you can now continue to enjoy a seamless banking experience.

We are back.
Your banking services have been resumed.

Lynsey Burke




